
GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING 

APRIL 6TH, 2018 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER @ 9:00 AM BY CHAIR MIKE DEANGELES IN THE PRO SHOP. 

PRESENT WERE MEMBERS MIKE DEANGELES, BILL LEWIS, TIM MARVEL, RON GAUVIN, DAVID GARNER, 

DOUG KUHN, PEGGY HOYT, LINDA FENDLEY, KELLY FENDLEY, AND BOARD LIAISON BRYAN SKELLY. 

MINUTES FOR MARCH 2ND, 2018 WERE APPROVED BY MEMBERS EMAIL UNANIMOUSLY. 

GENERAL MANAGER- KARIN SHULMAN GAVE COMMENTS. THE BATHROOM RESTORATION ON #6 IS 

COMPLETE. 

BOARD LIAISON BRYAN SKELLY GAVE COMMENTS. 

GOLF OPERATIONS- NANCY MOORE GAVE UPDATES ON THE GOLF COURSE. THEIR WERE 200 PLAYERS 

IN THE MONTH OF MARCH 2018. NOTE THE PRO SHOP HOURS WILL BE 8:00 AM TO 6:00PM DAILEY 

BEGINNING MAY 1ST, 2018. 

GOLF MAINTENANCE- RON NESBIT WILL BE GETTING TOGETHER PRICES ON SAND, WOOD CHIPS AND 

SEED. THE BRIDGES, SIGNAGE AND #6 RESTROOM ARE COMPLETE. 

OLD BUSINESS- RON NESBIT REPORTED THEY WILL START THE NEW FENCING ON #9 IN JULY. BILL 

LEWIS IS PUTTING TOGETHER PLANS TO MAKE SOME RV CAMP SITES LARGER. THE COMMITTEE IS 

STILL RESEARCHING COSTS FOR ARTIFICIAL TURF FOR THE BALL PARK. 

NEW BUSINESS- THE COMMITTEE DISCUSSED TRYING WOOD CHIPS ON #7 WASHED OUT FAIRWAYS. 

SOME ROCKS ON #5 AND #14 WILL BE REMOVED TO ALLOW ACCESS TO THE FAIRWAY. 

MOTION TO ADJOURN MEETING WAS MADE BY BILL LEWIS SECONDED BY KELLY FENDLEY. MOTION 

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY. MEETING ADJOURNED @ 9:50 AM. 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE PRO SHOP ON MAY 4TH, 2018 AT 9:00AM. 

MINUTES BY LINDA FENDLEY    

  

 


